
Crossett city council met in special session July 10, 2019 at 4:30 p.m. at the Crossett Annex Building.
Present:		Mayor McCormick
Council Members:  	Marshall, Knight, Martinie, Rodgers, and Foster 

Absent: 		Clerk/Treasurer Walthall, City Attorney James Hamilton, Councilman Carter
		

Mayor McCormick called the meeting to order.  He announced that the purpose of this meeting is to discuss financial statements of June.  

Questions regarding collections and expenses were addressed.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]Councilwoman Marshall requested that we research occupational tax license of surrounding areas, and revise our price structure.  The current structure was written in 1964 and a few revisions were made in 1995.

Mayor McCormick informed the council that a 1998 Ford Bucket Truck has been located for sale in Fountain Hill for $12.000.00.  The city has been leasing a bucket truck since the city’s truck is in disrepair. 
Mayor McCormick added that this truck will be used for trimming limbs off of city streets, maintaining traffic lights and several other jobs.  He asked for council’s approval to go ahead and purchase the truck.  He added that it is under the threshold amount of needing a motion, but would like to know the council’s thoughts.  All council approved of the purchase.

Councilman Martinie asked about the status of the water fountains at the tennis court.  He had pictures showing that this fountain is not working.   The fountains haven’t worked in years, but will look into it.

Councilman Martinie asked for permission for a group of citizens, led by Freddie Guin, to clean up the old city hall building.  Mayor McCormick and the council gave permission and showed appreciation to the group.

  
With no further discussion or comments, the meeting was adjourned.




          	
Jesse Walthall, Clerk/Treasurer				Marshall S. McCormick/Mayor


  
